
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-08-24-03 

 
TO         :ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AFFILIATE 

SOCIETIES 
 
DATE              :AUGUST 24, 2020 
 
SUBJECT       :DOH AND PRC CALL FOR SUPPORT CAMPAIGN 

 
 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

The Department of Health, thru the Professional Regulation Commission, calls for the support of volunteer-physicians 

and other professionals, to be part of the reserve pool and to address the growing need of substitute workforce of 

frontliners amid this pandemic. 

 

Please see attached memorandum from the PRC Chair and the list of links for further information and assistance. If 

unable to access provided links you may contact the undersigned and PMA will directly endorse your volunteer. 

 

Looking forward to your positive response. Thank you! 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
HECTOR M. SANTOS, JR., MD 
Interim Secretary General 
 
Noted by:  
 
 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
President 













 

   Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Health 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

 

erb/ldd/hhrdb/20_70 

 
Building 1, San Lazaro Compound, Rizal Avenue, Sta. Cruz, 1003 Manila ● Trunk Line 8651-7800 local 1108, 1111, 1112, 1113  

Direct Line: 8711-9502; 8711-9503 Fax: 743-1829 ● URL: http://www.doh.gov.ph; e-mail: ftduque@doh.gov.ph 

 

ANNEX 

 

 

1. Official Email for inquiries on all emergency hiring of health care workers (HCW) –  

 

hrhforcovid@gmail.com 

 

2. Official Email for inquiries on the emergency hiring of Deputized Physicians –  

 

medgradforcovid19@gmail.com  

 

3. Official Career and Jobs Website – 

 

https://ejobs.doh.gov.ph/ 

 

4. Link to the Emergency Hiring Google Form -  

 

https://bit.ly/DOHEmergencyHiring  

 

Alternate link -  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerui-

ijux_4iaoNinmNjnrN9lnvBzQIy5UIuXYJMEjRtKw6w/viewform?pli=1 

 

5. Read up more Frequently Answered Questions (FAQs) here:  

 

https://bit.ly/EmergencyHiringFAQs  

 

6. Official DOH hotline/ telephone numbers: 

 

(02) 8651-7800 loc. 1239 - Office of the Undersecretary for Administrative and 

Financial Management Team (AFMT) 
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MEMORANDUM FROM THE CHAIRMAN 
 
 
TO:              CLARITA C. MAAÑO 

Chairperson 
Professional Regulatory Board of Medicine 
 

 
SUBJECT:     DOH “CALL FOR SUPPORT” CAMPAIGN 
 

 
DATE:           20 August 2020 

 
 

This is to  respectfully endorse for your immediate action the request of the Department of Health 
(DOH) for assistance in promoting its “Call for Support” from professionals for the current Covid-
19 pandemic response, including the recruitment as part of its reserve pool and substitute 
workforce physicians, deputized physicians, nurses, nursing attendants, midwives, medical 
technologists, among others.  
 
Attached herewith is an annex with the relevant links for further information and assistance which 
may be shared to all concerned. 
 
 
Thank you. 
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